There are three registered and active voters in our Keizer household. All three are vehemently opposed
to the Oregon legislature passing either version of the “cap and trade” bills. We want the right to vote
on something that will significantly affect the Oregon economy. This tax is a huge increase for every
Oregon voter and we deserve the right to vote on it. Considering that even the legislative experts can’t
place a true fiscal impact on this bill it needs to be voted on by the people and not their
representatives.

Reading news reports about the fraud and abuse in the California system Oregon should not follow their
model. This is another reason all three voters in our house are opposed to the bill.

Please refer this idea to the voters and do not pass it in the legislature.

Jason, Tessa and Ryder Jantzi
Keizer, Oregon



